
 

 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Grewelthorpe Church are having their Harvest Festival Service on Sunday 10th October at 
10:30am. 
 
We have been invited to take part in the service and you are all welcome to attend. 
 
If your child/children can attend the service on the 10th, I would be grateful if you could let me 
know so that we can work with the children to help prepare our contribution to the service. I 
would be grateful if you could email me directly by Friday 24th if they are able to attend; 
headteacher@gfschools.co.uk. 
 
Many thanks, 
Pam Acheson 
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